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   I spoke to Glenn Escott from the Scientific Consultant Services Inc on Monday. He told me that the 
Archaeological Field Inspection report for 17th Street should be ready by next week.
   I printed up some background information on stop signs for your review. I also included an estimate for speed 
humps and 4-way stop signs. The estimate is for one speed hump a one set of 4-way stop signs. 
   I contacted six fencing contractors but only received 3 estimates. One is incomplete, 
one submitted under his uncle's license and other one is complete. 
    I ordered a new commercial roll up door for the equipment warehouse should  be here 
in about 8 weeks.
    I also posted the groundskeeper part-time position on Craigslist and Indeed. Received some promising 
applications and in the process of hiring a individual.

EQUIPMENT: The grader is back on the road. The water truck pump and sprayers have 
been replaced. The roller is back on the road and the hammer for the backhoe is being 
rebuild. The new mower deck for the John Deere has been ordered. 

MOWING: The road crew mowed 124 miles of roadway  easement with the sidearm mower and 42 miles with 
the zero turn mower.

GRADING: widen, graded and compacted 5 miles of road. 

HOTMIX: filled potholes with hotmix. Makuu 31st to 23rd and 29th Kaloli. 

WEEDWACK: Makuu and Paradise 

ROAD WATERING: 12 miles of roads watered. 

RUBBISH PICKUP: 1.2 tons of rubbish, 30 tires and 2 cars.

DEAD ANIMALS: 

SAFETY REPORT: No accidents or injuries for the past 72 months. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 




